
Hempton Lane,  
Almondsbury, Bristol, BS32 4AJ  

pcs-enquiries@olympustrust.co.uk 
www.patchwaycs.org.uk 

01454 862 020 
 

 

12 December 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
RE: Ofsted  
 
As you will know a team of Ofsted inspectors were onsite on Tuesday and 
Wednesday undertaking a routine section 5 graded inspection. 

Whilst I am unable to share the gradings from the inspection I can confirm that 
the outcomes were in line with the school’s own self-evaluation.  

The inspection team saw many strengths during their 2-day visit which, once the 
report is written and has been quality assured by Senior Inspectors, I will be able 
to share with you, but all the inspectors commented on the positive warm 
relationships that permeate Patchway Community School and how the 
overwhelming majority of parents have a positive view of the school. The report 
should be available by the end of January. 

Can I take this opportunity to remind parents that if you do have any feedback to 
share with the school, please do contact me. We always want to hear positive or 
constructive feedback; this is how the school will continue to improve moving 
forward. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Stephen Kneller 
Headteacher 
 

 


